
 
 
 

OFFICIAL PUBLICATION 
NOTICE OF COUNTY CANVASSING BOARD MEETING 

 
The County Canvassing Board Meeting will be held on Friday, November 8, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. in the 
Government Center Board Room, 403 S. Mill St., Redwood Falls, MN.  This is the meeting to canvass the 
results of the November 5, 2024 General Election.  Questions contact the Auditor/Treasurer’s Office at 
507-637-4013. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


